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“Thank you for teaching me clinical knowledge and more importantly, clinical wisdom. 
This would have been unattainable in any other way.  Most of all, you taught me that 
there was a place for me to call home in the giant field of medicine. You showed me the 
path how to get there.”

“Physicians who serve as preceptors 
demonstrate a commitment to the 
future of the medical profession. Our 
preceptors allow medical students access 
to patients — patients who remind us 
why we went into medicine. We want to 

say thank you to RPAP preceptors for not only taking 
the time to train our future physicians, but for giving 
medical students an opportunity to experience all 
aspects of rural medicine.”
DAVID AGERTER, MD PRESIDENT

From the MMA

“It has been a great privilege 
to work with colleagues across 
rural Minnesota who invest time, 
energy and heart into teaching and 
mentoring our students. In countless 
conversations with rural physicians 

over the years, I am always impressed with their 
commitment to educating future physicians to 
provide competent compassionate health care to the 
communities they serve.” KATHLEEN BROOKS, MD, MBA, MPA 
DIRECTOR, RURAL PHYSICIAN ASSOCIATE PROGRAM

From RPAP’s Director


